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The Public Utilities Commission has given its approval for an interim 10% fuel rebate to the 

Guyana Power and Light Inc., across all tariff categories, namely, residential, commercial and 

industrial, to apply to electricity consumption from the month of March 2015. 

 

Consumers whose billing cycle begins in the latter part of February and ends in March shall 

benefit from the reduction on their entire consumption for that period, and same shall not be 

prorated in the application of the rebate. 

 
FEBRUARY 11, 2015 
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
 


